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THE UNDER SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHIN GTON 

June 2, 1933. 

My dear Wilson: 

I appreciate very much your thought in writing 

to me a.nd I thank you cordially for what you say about 

my appointment to the Department. It is stimulating 

to be back a.gain, a.nd the work, as you can imagine, 

is of tremendous interest. 

I agree with you in your desire for cooperation 

between the British a.nd ourselves in the field of 

foreign affairs. Such cooperation would certainly 

have a great deal of influence in steadying present 

international relations, but there always seems to be 

an obstacle to complete success in this direction. 

I shall look forward with interest to reading the 

memoranda which you have prepared and will see that 

Mr. Moley hands them to me. 

With kind regards, 

Mr. F. w. Huntington 

Hopela.nds, 

Woodbury, Connecticut. 
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